
14/1/19 

Maths: 

 We are learning how to add by counting on from a given 
number within twenty using concrete, pictorial and abstract 
learning.  

 We will also be finding and making number bonds within 20. 
Can you practice your number bonds on Hit the Button? 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

English: 

 We are sequencing our new story Monkey see, Monkey do us-
ing a story mountain.  

 We will also becoming authors by innovating the opening of 
the story.  

 Can you practice and retell the story using the T4W actions? 
Topic:  

 We are identifying and classifying common animals including 

fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mammals.  

 The children will be describing and comparing the structure 

of a fish and a dog.  

 
Woodrush Animal Visit: 

 
We will be visiting Woodrush on 31st January 2019 in 

the afternoon.  
Please make sure that children come to school in old, 

warm clothing. 
If you would like to help on this visit– please speak to 
your child’s class teacher/ comment in your child’s  

communication book. 

Spellodrome: 

If you would like to explore spelling games, Spellodrome 

has interactive games. 

 You can access it through Mathletics. 

Class teachers will begin setting spelling lists from next 

week. Speaking to the Class Teacher: 
Please be mindful at the end of the day that teachers are handing children 
out. If you need to speak to the class teacher please wait until all children 

have been handed out. If more than a few minutes are, needed please make 
an appointment with your class teacher. Thank you! 
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